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Dear Standish Resident,

Please fill out our survey and help assess and prioritize our needs in Standish! 
 
The Standish Parks and Recreation Department is working with the University of New Hampshire to conduct a survey to better understand the recreation and facility needs in town.  All Standish residents and users of parks and recreation services in town are eligible to participate in the survey.  The survey can be accessed electronically by clicking on the link below or by stopping by the Standish Municipal Center during regular business hours to pick up a paper copy. 

The survey should take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete, but will provide us with important information to better meet the park and recreation needs of individuals and families.  All surveys are anonymous and there is no way to identify individual respondents – so please give us your honest feedback.  Your opinion is important to us.  We will be leaving the survey open until January 14th, so please complete it online or on paper as soon as you are able.  Only COMPLETED surveys will be included in the results.

Here is the survey link:
 
http://bit.ly/StandishRecSurvey 
 
We appreciate your participation!  If you have any questions on the survey, or about the needs assessment process, please email the UNH team at unh.cparc@gmail.com or the Standish Parks and Recreation Department at jderice@standish.org 
 
Thank you! 


Jen DeRice, CPRP
Director of Parks & Recreation
Town of Standish
175 Northeast Rd
Standish, Maine 04084
(207) 642-2875 (office)
(207) 642-5181 (fax)
www.standishrec.com
jderice@standish.org 
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